
 
 
 

 
 

JOIN US AT OUR SUMMER ENTERPRISE FAYRE 
THURSDAY 11TH JULY 

2-4PM 
Dear families, 

We are in the final prepation stages for our summer enterprise fayre and have a wide range of exciting 
stalls, games and refreshments for you to enjoy. 
 
Each year group will have 2 stalls with games and lovely things to buy and will be competing to raise the 
most money for our school funds.  We will also have bouncy castles, sweets, drinks, games on the field 
and external stall holders offering mini beauty treatments, food, jewellry, toys and other fabulous items. 
 
Natasha’s Uniform store will be selling uniform on the day and we will also have a second hand uniform 
stall. If you have any uniform to donate, please send freshly washed items to the school office. 

 
Do you or someone you know own a local business and can offer a raffle prize for 
our Enterprise Day? Maybe a voucher for a local restaurant or business, a beauty 
treatment or tickets for a fun day out?  We would also be grateful for any smaller 
donations from our families – we’re looking for prizes for our raffle such as chocolates 
and sweets, bottles such as drinks or toiletries, or new toys and games.  
 
 

On Enterprise Day 
Please collect your child from their usual exit at 2pm except for children in Y5, Y6 and Y2 who should be 
collected from the Year 3 doors in the front playground. For their safety, all children must be accompanied 
by an adult.  
 
If you have any issues with collecting your child at 2pm, please contact the office as soon as possible to 
let us know. There will be no after school club and all children must be collected from school by 3.15pm. 
 
Bouncy castles 
To ensure all children have the opportunity to have a go on the bouncy castle, we will be offering class 
visits throughout the morning of the fayre. Please send £1 with your child if they would like to take part.  
 
We are looking forward to your support with prizes and donations as well as your attendance on the day. 
All funds raised will go towards activities for our pupils. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
Mrs Greenwood 

 


